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Join us on Wednesday, Nov. 9 for the grand opening of The Service Hub and the new

Cafeteria at Newnham Campus.

This event will kick off with the official opening of The Service Hub on the second floor of

Building D (across from Room D2000) at 1:30 p.m. The Service Hub is Seneca’s

transformative approach to student services that combines the latest technology with

innovative practices in customer support.

At 2 p.m., the event will move to the Cafeteria in Building D (outside The Grill Station) to view

the transformed, open concept space and the stunning Reciprocity Mural that adorns the

Cafeteria walls, created by students, graduates and faculty from the Faculty of

Communication, Art & Design and First Peoples@Seneca.  

Mingling and light refreshments will be available after the cafeteria’s grand opening.

For more information, contact seneca.events@senecacollege.ca. 
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